
November 15, 1967 

Mr • John M . Frey 
56 Laurel Drive, N. E . 
Atlanta, ,Georgia 30305 

Dear rs . Frey: 

Thi will acknowledge rec e ipt of your letter 
regarding the pl'oposed rezoning in your 
neighborhood. 

Aa thi matter addre es itself to the Zoning 
Committee, I am forwarding it to the C inn.an 
in order that your opinion may be recorded. 

IAJr/br 

Sincerely your , 

Ivan Alle , Jr. 
Mayor 

CC: Mr . John Flanigen 




